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I'm writing to express my strong support for preserving trees in Kansas City. As climate
change becomes a greater issue for Kansas City, more has to be done to protect residents and
businesses from excessive heat, rainfall, and air pollution. Trees are a natural resource which
not only help to address these challenges, but also contribute to street safety and comfort for
people who walk, bike, roll, and use transit.

Thank you, 
Kimberly Litster-Harrell
4052 McGee St, Kansas City, MO 64111
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